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08/02/19 
PC-Axton Dempsey 
PS-Roseanne Peterson 
PZ-Dillon Barker 
1C-Kassidy Hill  
1M-Blake Tatchell 
1N-Madison Peterson 
2A-Muhammed Hekim 
2M-Shakira Spies 
2T-Zaya Wiesner 
3/4A-Andrew Skillicorn 
3/4B-Mekki Serra 
3/4H-David Le 
3/4M-Riley Francis 
3/4S-Amiliya Parke 
5/6B-Oscar Wyld 
5/6L-Destiny French 
5/6N-Destin Shaw 
5/6T-Emily Oakley-Ralphs 

15/02/19 
PC-Maddison Felton 
PS-Oliver de Jong 
PZ-Isabella Hammond 
1C-Daneil Jones  
1M-Emily Nutting 
1N- 
2A-Hollie Currah 
2M-Japji Chuhan 
2T-Storm Sharp 
3/4A-Joseph Lopesi 
3/4B-Susannah Chiswell 
3/4H-Lusiane Tapuosi 
3/4M-Cameron Symens 
3/4S-Mia Loveridge 
5/6B-Aqil Hazman 
5/6L-Adam Townsend 
5/6N-Tia Teopenga 
5/6T-Shahr Banu Safdari 

Hello Everyone, 
 
Our new school year is well underway.  Classrooms have their 
routines in place and targeted teaching and learning is happening. 
As we are settling back into being back at Mildura Primary, there 
are a few reminders: 
 
Language of Respect 
I spoke at assembly on Monday about being respectful when 
speaking to everyone in our school community.  We are currently 
working not only what to be saying but how to speak in a respect-
ful manner to other students and staff of Mildura Primary.   
 
Uniforms 
I would like to congratulate everyone for being in uniform, particu-
larly wearing our school shirt each day.   Please check that they 
are wearing navy blue school shorts.  Some students have been 
coming to school in very short gym or denim shorts.  These are 
not appropriate for the school day.  Remember we are on show in 
and outside of our school and by being in uniform we are showing 
pride in Mildura Primary School. 
 
Attendance 
Please remember to contact the school if your child is going to be 
away from school for any length of time.  Our new phone system 
allows you to leave a message and this will be passed onto class 
teachers. 

 
Contact Phone Numbers 
We have been trying to make contact with some families over the 
last few weeks and finding that our records are not up to date.  If 
your mobile number has change please let the school know.  We 
need to make contact with you in cases of emergencies or to up 
date you on student progress.   Thank you for your cooperation 
 
Head lice 
We do checks for head lice from time to time but it is the responsi-
bility of families to treat hair.   To support the control of head lice 
please do regular checks at home and treat if needed. 
 
Meet your Teacher Explore the Classrooms 
On Monday we are opening up the school so that families can 
come to school and visit classrooms and meet the child’s teachers 
When:  Monday 25th February 
Time: 3pm to 4pm 
How: Come to the classrooms with your child or children. 
What: Your children will introduce you to their class teacher (if 
you have not already met) and take you for a tour of the school 
Look out for:  Invitations and further information specific to each 
year level. 
 
David Midgley 
Principal 
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It has been a great start to the 2019 school year.  Students have shown great enthu-
siasm to get stuck into their learning and other aspects of school life at Mildura Pri-
mary School.  It is exciting to note that our current attendance rate across the school 
is above 90%.  With your cooperation, we are hoping to get it even higher still! 
 
Please remember that if your child is away from school for any reason, you need to 
let the school know by calling on 5023 1851 and following the prompts to leave a 
message.  Alternately, you can send a note on the following day to your child’s 
classroom teacher.   
 
Some parents may have received letters for any absences which may not have been 
explained.  If this is the case, please fill these in and return them at your earliest 
convenience. 
The message for the children is… 
 

School is better when  
you are here! 



 

 

 



 

 

On Tuesday 19th February, Our boys cricket team competed in 
our district competition. We played and defeated Ranfurly PS in 
our first game. After 12 overs we had Ranfurly 3/59. After our 12 
overs we scored 3/61. In our second game Mildura West PS man-
aged to restrict us for 58 runs while taking 8 wickets. Mildura West 
managed to make 111 runs while only losing 1 wicket. In our last 
game we came up against a very strong Mildura South team. After 
our overs we were 3/20 while they went on to get a total of 2/115. 
The boys had a great time and were happy to come away with one 
win for the day. 

Cricket 

On Wednesday 20th February, our girls Cricket team competed at 
the Aero Ovals. We played against Ranfurly PS, Mildura West PS 
and Mildura South PS. In our first game we scored 34 runs for the 
loss of 4 wickets. We bowled well and took 6 wickets but Ranfurly 
girls managed to hit a few fours which took them to a total of 49 
runs. In our second game, the girls bowled a lot better taking 8 
wickets for 36 runs against Mildura West. We managed to win on 
the last ball of the game. We lost 9 wickets for 40 runs. Against 
Mildura South the girls finished with 55 runs while only losing 4 
wickets. In another win, we managed to take 6 wickets while the 
South girls only managed 43 runs. On a count back the girls 
missed out on finals by 13 runs. The girls bowling improved as the 
day progressed. They stopped bowling so many wides and no 
balls, kept the ball on the pitch and fielded well.  
Awesome effort girls  


